
August 9,  2019  

Dr. Barry Amacker 

   Superintendent 

 

Greetings JACO Nation, 

 

I hope you have had a great first week of the 2019-2020 

School Year.  I hope everyone is back into a routine and 

ready to continue doing what we do best, “Raising the Stand-

ard.” 

 

Our athletics and auxiliaries are already in full swing so please 

check out your school’s website for activities and events going on at your 

school.  Our district-wide athletic calendar should be online soon so keep 

checking back here.    

 

We invite you to tune in to WPMO 96.9 FM or Tunein.com/1580 every Tues 

and Thursday at 7:30 AM for our Jackson County School District “Raising the 

Standard” updates. Also, Mondays & Wednesdays at 6:30 P.M. on WGUD 

TV.  We have guests from our district share information about their programs 

and other exciting information. Also, be sure to visit our website at 

www.jcsd.ms and download our JCSD App for frequent updates.  

 

I’m certain it’s going to be a great year and I’m looking forward to the many 

opportunities we’ll have to “Fan the Flame” to assist with our continued educa-

tional and personal growth.  Thanks for all you do!  Dr. A. 

 

Click here to view our new school calendar.   

 

To view photos of activities within the district, click here.  

 

“Raising the Standard” 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Barry Amacker 

   Superintendent 

https://www.jcsd.ms/Page/5149
https://www.jcsd.ms/cms/lib/MS02210392/Centricity/Domain/4/calendar%2019%20%2020%20%20%20042819.pdf
https://www.jcsd.ms/Page/8301

